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Looking at University Hall through the Van Wickle Gates at Brown
University. These gates are traditionally opened only twice a year:
once in the fall when they open 1lnward to receive the incoming freshmen
and again in June when they open outward for the graduaﬁging seniors, ¢
who pass through on their way down College Hill to Commencement
exercigses at the First Baptist Meeting House.

University Hall, original "college edifice" of 1770, is
one of seven college buildings in the United States built before
the Revolution which are still standing. From 1776 to 1782 to was

used as a barracks for French and American troops and as a hospital.

Today it houses most of the University's administrative offices.
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